
 

 

Welcome to the December edition of the Parenting Together 
Newsletter! 

Whilst many people are looking forward to the holiday period, we are also aware 
that many families in conflict find this time of year particularly difficult.   

The Parenting Together Programme continues to support parents who are finding 
their stresses and issues are impacting their relationship and their children. 

Since we launched in 2019 over 400 Frontline Practitioners have referred to the 
Programme where currently 709 parents have gone on to complete an 
intervention to support their families. 

We accept parents who are separated or together, as well as individual referrals if 
the partner/ ex-partner is reluctant to be involved. Our main exemptions are those 
in current or very recent domestic abuse situations or in a current court case. 

Feel free to have a look through our website, which includes information on the 
interventions offered and our online referral forms: 
www.parentingtogethersupportprogramme.org.uk 

The Parenting Together Team can be reached by email 
parentingtogether@hertfordshire.gov.uk or by phone on 01992 555172 

Wishing you a happy and healthy festive time! 
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